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Top DEP Stories 
 
FOX43: A local approach to climate solutions in PA 
https://www.fox43.com/article/weather/a-local-approach-to-climate-solutions-in-pennsylvania/521-
b15cb61e-9f35-4ba3-a1a5-687c3422d071 
 
Daily Courier: Volunteers sought to ‘Pick Up Pennsylvania’ 
https://www.dailycourier.com/articles/volunteers-sought-to-pick-up-pennsylvania/ 
 
Mentions 
 
Grist.org: Reinventing coal country; reclaiming America is abandoned mine lands 
https://grist.org/sponsored/reinventing-coal-country-reclaiming-americas-abandoned-mine-lands/ 
 
Scranton Times: DEP suspends CARB standards 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/news/business/state-dep-suspends-carb-
standards/article 58b0f403-92a9-543f-b7e0-66da062ee32d.amp.html 
 
Air 
 
WESA: Air pollution can alter our brains in ways that increase mental illness risk 
https://www.wesa.fm/environment-energy/2021-11-21/air-pollution-can-alter-our-brains-in-ways-that-
increase-mental-illness-risk 
 
Tribune-Review: Joseph Sabino Mistick: The men who cleared Pittsburgh's skies 
https://triblive.com/opinion/joseph-sabino-mistick-the-men-who-cleared-pittsburghs-skies/ 
 
Pennlive: A tax credit for renewable jet fuel will bring higher emissions and higher costs 
https://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2021/11/a-tax-credit-for-renewable-jet-fuel-will-bring-higher-
emissions-and-higher-costs-pennlive-letters.html 
 
WITF/StateImpact PA: Corroded equipment led to catastrophic 2018 fire at U.S. Steel plant, court 
documents reveal 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2021/11/19/corroded-equipment-led-to-catastrophic-2018-
fire-at-u-s-steel-plant-court-documents-reveal/ 
 
Climate Change 
 
WESA: How to address the looming crisis of climate anxiety 
https://www.wesa.fm/environment-energy/2021-11-21/how-to-address-the-looming-crisis-of-climate-
anxiety 
  
WESA: Feeling anxious about climate change? Experts say you're not alone 
https://www.wesa.fm/environment-energy/2021-11-20/feeling-anxious-about-climate-change-experts-
say-youre-not-alone 
 



AP News: House OKs $2T social, climate bill in Biden win; Senate next 
https://apnews.com/article/climate-immigration-joe-biden-health-lifestyle-
bff841da156cb12cd47a564f9e0267eb 
 
AP News: US climate pledge faces test in Senate with global impact 
https://apnews.com/article/climate-science-business-scotland-europe-
964aef9505d67158801450a7f8c1f8e8 
 
Post-Gazette: The climate summit has me very energized, and very afraid 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/insight/2021/11/21/The-climate-summit-has-me-very-
energized-and-very-afraid-1/stories/202111210016 
 
Beaver County Times: My Turn: America’s Deepening Divide, The Sequel 
https://www.timesonline.com/story/opinion/columns/2021/11/21/my-turn-americas-deepening-
divide-sequel/8674784002/ 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Kane Republican: Trail Association of the Mckean & Elk Divide Meeting – Approved Grants from Collins 
& NFG (Pg 1) 
https://kanerepublican.pressreader.com/kane-republican 
 
Times Observer: Local group asks for foot traffic only on some Allegheny Forest trails 
https://www.timesobserver.com/news/community/2021/11/local-group-asks-for-foot-traffic-only-on-
jakes-rocks-trails/ 
 
WESA: Want to start a farm? Good luck finding land 
https://www.wesa.fm/economy-business/2021-11-22/want-to-start-a-farm-good-luck-finding-land 
 
Beaver County Radio: Group Petitions Allegheny National Forest to Ban Bikes on Non-Motorized Trails 
https://beavercountyradio.com/news/group-petitions-allegheny-national-forest-to-ban-bikes-on-non-
motorized-trails/ 
 
Observer-Reporter: Grant awarded for Greene park 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/grant-awarded-for-greene-park/article 5c08530a-6d1f-
5aee-983a-3ab29631787a.html 
 
Post-Gazette: A soothing spot in South Park comes at the perfect moment 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/editorials/2021/11/21/A-soothing-spot-in-South-Park-comes-
at-the-perfect-moment/stories/202111200015 
 
Tribune-Review: Cyclists brave cold for Pantry Pedal on Greensburg Trail 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/cyclists-brave-cold-for-pantry-pedal-on-greensburg-trail/ 
 
Daily American: Washington, D.C. man leaving a legacy with land donation to Somerset County's Patriot 
Park 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/story/news/2021/11/20/patriot-park-foundation-receives-land-
donation/8679957002/ 



 
Beaver County Times: RiverWise hosts virtual town hall to spread awareness of proposed trail project 
https://www.timesonline.com/story/news/2021/11/22/riverwise-executive-makes-call-action-beaver-
county-trails/8668270002/ 
 
Tribune-Review: First live webcam installed at steel mill eagle nest at U.S. Steel Irvin Plant in West 
Mifflin 
https://triblive.com/local/first-live-webcam-installed-at-steel-mill-eagle-nest-at-u-s-steel-irvin-plant-in-
west-mifflin/ 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Personalities of Pittsburgh: Simon Huntley working to make the CSA model 
more attractive to customers 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2021/11/20/personalities-of-pittsburgh-simon-
huntley.html 
 
Central Penn Business Journal: Dauphin County preserves crop farm in Halifax Township  
https://www.cpbj.com/dauphin-county-preserves-crop-farm-in-halifax-township/ 
 
Energy 
 
Tribune-Review: Fake energy company jilts investors out of $2M used to buy boats, jewelry, wedding 
gifts; 1 of 3 indicted pleads guilty 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/fake-energy-company-jilts-investors-out-of-2m-used-to-buy-boats-
jewelry-wedding-gifts-1-of-3-indicted-pleads-guilty/ 
 
Reading Eagle: Exelon moving nuclear plants, including Limerick, to spin-off company 
https://www.readingeagle.com/2021/11/22/exelon-moving-nuclear-plants-to-spin-off-company/ 
 
Environmental Cleanup & Brownfields 
 
New Pittsburgh Courier: Penguins suitor, community group raise questions about Hill redevelopment 
https://newpittsburghcourier.com/2021/11/21/penguins-suitor-community-group-raise-questions-
about-hill-redevelopment/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Pittsburgh Penguins buyer may exert as much influence on land as it will on the ice 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/development/2021/11/21/Pittsburgh-Penguins-Fenway-
Sports-Group-John-Henry-former-Civic-Arena-site-lower-Hill-District-Pittsburgh-Jake-Wheatley-R-Daniel-
Lavelle/stories/202111210210 
 
Oil and Gas 
 
Environmental News Service: PENNSYLVANIA: Drilling Wastewater Toxics Spread on Dirt Roads 
https://ens-newswire.com/pennsylvania-drilling-wastewater-toxics-spread-on-dirt-roads/  
 
Post-Gazette: Pipeline delivers for southwestern Pennsylvania 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2021/11/21/Pipeline-delivers-for-southwestern-
Pennsylvania/stories/202111210062 
 



Reading Eagle: Many to see an increase in heating costs. Why, how much and what to do 
https://www.readingeagle.com/2021/11/22/heating-fuel-prices/ 
 
WITF: The U.S. emergency oil stash is in the spotlight as gas price surge. What to know 
https://www.witf.org/2021/11/21/the-u-s-emergency-oil-stash-is-in-the-spotlight-as-gas-price-surge-
what-to-know/ 
 
Radiation Protection 
 
Delaware County Daily Times: Exelon moving nuclear plants, including Limerick, to spin-off company 
https://www.delcotimes.com/2021/11/22/exelon-moving-nuclear-plants-to-spin-off-company/ 
 
Waste 
 
KDKA: Single-Use Plastic Bag Ban Legislation To Be Introduced At Pittsburgh City Council 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2021/11/22/pittsburgh-single-use-plastic-bag-ban-city-council/ 
 
WTAE: Pittsburgh city councilperson to propose ban on single-use plastic bags 
https://www.wtae.com/article/pittsburgh-city-councilperson-to-propose-ban-on-single-use-plastic-
bags/38317144 
 
WPXI: Plastic bag ban proposal for Pittsburgh to be introduced Monday 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/top-stories/plastic-bag-ban-proposal-pittsburgh-be-introduced-
monday/7BBBPGYV5RFVXFTZWZIQFYSAPM/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Councilwoman Erika Strassburger introducing legislation Monday to restrict single-use 
plastic bags 
https://www.post-gazette.com/local/city/2021/11/19/pittsubrgh-Councilwoman-Erika-Strassburger-
PennEnvironment-legislation-put-restrictions-single-use-plastic-bags/stories/202111190130  
 
Observer-Reporter: Greene commissioners OK new lease agreement for recycling 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/greene-commissioners-ok-new-lease-agreement-for-
recycling/article 8355805c-9aab-534b-b194-89293193c949.html 
 
Water 
 
Huntingdon Daily News: Grant to aid Walker Twp. sewage plan  
https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/local/grant-to-aid-walker-twp-sewage-
plan/article 5b15c353-9f29-51b9-b35a-934ea355920f.html 
 
WTAJ: Two Jefferson County boroughs receive funding for infrastructure projects 
https://www.wearecentralpa.com/news/local-news/jefferson-county-boroughs-to-receive-
commonwealth-funding/ 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Bradford Era: Penn State Extension jumpstarts community leadership around environmental issues 



https://www.bradfordera.com/news/penn-state-extension-jumpstarts-community-leadership-around-
environmental-issues/article bfe04b44-3768-586d-9597-a13b7d4edae9.html 
 
Meadville Tribune: Conneaut Lake revitalization committee seeks grants for Go Green project 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/conneaut-lake-revitalization-committee-seeks-grants-for-go-
green-project/article c66979ec-494b-11ec-96fd-1726d4fb1382.html 
 
Post-Gazette: New study identifies stark health care disparities for Black Pennsylvanians 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/health/2021/11/19/commonwealth-fund-women-health-care-
disparities-Pennsylvania-upmc-Highmark-gateway-mortality-blacks-infants/stories/202111180144 
 
Tribune-Review: Fire sweeps through Cook Township salvage yard 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/fire-sweeps-through-cook-township-salvage-yard/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Legislation requiring electronic signatures, 'socially responsible' procurement moves 
closer to approval 
https://triblive.com/local/legislation-requiring-electronic-signatures-socially-responsible-procurement-
moves-one-step-closer-to-approval/ 
  
Tribune-Review: Tarentum demolition project spurs positive impact on community 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/tarentum-demolition-project-spurs-positive-impact-on-
community/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Ward announces $2M for infrastructure projects in Westmoreland County 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/ward-announces-2m-for-infrastructure-projects-in-
westmoreland-county/https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/ward-announces-2m-for-infrastructure-
projects-in-westmoreland-county/ 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Lancaster County approaches finish line on acquiring land for new prison 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/lancaster-county-approaches-finish-line-on-acquiring-land-for-
new-prison-lancaster-watchdog/article effde90a-4969-11ec-a57d-ab03184b2f51.html 


